
                               

 

 

     Dear Families, 

The sixth grade students will be attending a  

  special end-of-year celebration at the Central  

  Bucks YMCA. This event will take place on  

  Thursday, June 14th. A representative from 

  the YMCA will arrive at Doyle in the morning and  

  facilitate a pep rally. The students will then walk to the Y for a  

  day full of fun. Please provide rain gear if necessary. Activities 

  may include: swimming, dodge ball, skate park demo, teen  

  Zumba class, camp games & basketball. The students need to  

  bring: bagged lunch w/name, sunscreen, swim suit & towel. All 

  activities will be supervised by both the YMCA and Doyle staff.  

  The Y is also requiring a waiver to be filled out by each family.  

  The students will be escorted back to Doyle by 3:00 PM for  

  dismissal. The cost of the trip is $10.00. Please send in  

  the permission slip, fee and waiver with your child by  

                 Friday, June 8th.  

                      

                      Thank you. 

                           

                       The Sixth Grade Team  

 


